
POSTDOCTORAL 
RESEARCHER 
NEEDED

LSU Civil and Environmental Engineering Assistant Professor  
Matthew Brand is hiring a postdoctoral researcher to study the 
economics and financing of coastal green and gray infrastructure.

The expectations for this position are:

• 	 50% effort on an NOAA-funded Effects 
of Sea-Level Rise project on quantifying 
the benefits and costs of coastal green 
and gray infrastructure for the purposes 
of sea-level rise adaptation in the  
Pacific Northwest.

• 	 50% effort on investigating how wetland 
and floodplain restoration can be funded 
through reductions in flood risk and other 
ecosystem co-benefits using continental 
scale flood models developed by the 
University of Bristol and Fathom.

To apply, please use the following link, and make sure to include your CV (with 
references) along with a one-page cover letter/statement of research interests.

https://tinyurl.com/56raw86p


